

## PSA Minutes from meeting February 8<sup>th</sup> 2018

### Mother's Day Sale:

- Confirmed date March 9<sup>th</sup>
- Order labels, tissue paper, ribbon and 5 x Sellotape dispensers for wrapping. **[Action: Rosie to order]**
- Letter to be sent out beginning of w/c Feb 19<sup>th</sup> **[Action: Rosie to send letter to office]**

### Easter Disco:

- Confirmed date March 22<sup>nd</sup>
- Suggested altering year splits so joint year classes 3 and 4 can be at the same disco. **[Action: Rosie to check with school]**
- Lisa chasing DJ. Alternative DJ through Emma M. **[Action: Lisa W to look into]**
- March 12<sup>th</sup>: Buying sweets, March 13<sup>th</sup>: bagging up at Rosie's. Any one welcome who is available!
- Foundation to hold their discos independently as per Halloween disco. PSA to provide 50p bag of sweets.
- Lisa sourcing bunny ears as they were very popular last year! **[Action: Lisa W]**

### Summer Fayre:

- Alternative suggested date: June 23<sup>rd</sup>. Only early game is Belgium v Tunisia KO at 3pm. Could we broadcast if school has TV License? **[Action: Rosie to check with school]**
- Following success of Paint Bike last year, it was discussed PSA making their own for future fayres. **[Action: Penny to look into]**

### Cake Sales:

- PSA propose holding 2 cake sales over the rest of the school year. One Easter cake sale during March, one w/c May 21<sup>st</sup>. **[Action: Rosie to check dates with school]**

### Uniform:

- Suggest having a 'preloved' uniform request system: PSA to send out forms to parents, parents complete forms with required size/uniform, PSA to fulfil order.
- Bunting made from unusable uniform to display at PSA events? **[Action: Ali to make bunting?]**

#### Charity Night/Quiz Night:

- Charity Night at Harrison's Spice. 2 sittings, £15pp including starter, main, rice and naan. PSA get £5 pp. Can seat 50 people per sitting. PSA to run raffle on the night.
- Quiz Night: to be held off site, either Church Rooms (Saturday Night) or Sports Club (Thursday Night). **[Action: Devi to discuss at meeting with Lisa Jones]**

Top Cash/QuidCo - charity version of – is this something school already uses? **[Action: Lisa W to look into, Devi to check if school currently uses something like this].**

#### Suggested Fundraising Events:

- Non-Uniform Day
- Film Club
- Sponsored Bounce

**[Action: Devi to discuss above at meeting with Lisa Jones]**

Next meeting is on March 8th at 7pm in the Bulls Head.